COblY

- Enclosures. l4th September, 1534.

Dear lr. Arnold,
I am much obliged to you for your
letter of the 13th instant, and have the pleasure
to return herewith, duly corrected as regards
tonnage, the certificates of the "PINE COURT" ex
"Henry Hornm".
I should explain that we have not yet
received the usual official return of the alteration

of tonnage from the Registrar General of Shipping,
but he confimed the figures over the telephone this
morning. This enables us to enter them in the
certiricate, which I hope you will find now all in
order.

Yours sincerely,

.
- m?lgiu.mméy &cog I, ¢ © 2021

Waleingham House
Seething Lane,

E.C.3, 1 N ond's Registe;f"
- ()”"210 éﬁz}% Quﬁm




